Mr Chris Potts,

Director, Sport & Major Leisure,
Savills,

2 Kingsway,

Cardiff, CF10 3FD.

By email only to:

24 August 2021

Dear Chris,
London Resort consultation process
We write with regards to the proposed development of the London Resort at Swanscombe.

We note from the recent London Resort Company Holdings (LRCH) submission to PINS that in the Schedule
of Consultation (document reference 8.2/Revision: 03) that Buglife, Kent Wildlife Trust and RSPB are all
listed to be consulted on a monthly basis as appropriate. The omission of CPRE Kent from this schedule is
noted and we ask for their inclusion as a matter of course please.

On behalf of our organisations, Jamie Robins emailed Will Coles at the Environmental Dimension
Partnership (EDP) on the 12t April this year to express our willingness to meet with them, but this was not
facilitated. In order that we can manage our resources accordingly, we wish to understand how LRCH are
planning to programme the aforementioned monthly consultation meetings set out in the Schedule of
Consultation for the remainder of the pre-Examination period.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Nowers
Senior Conservation Officer, RSPB

For and on behalf of:

Nicky Britton-Williams, Kent Wildlife Trust
Vicky Ellis, CPRE Kent, the countryside charity
Jamie Robins, Buglife
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